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I should like to strongly SUPPORT Option 30 as the chosen plan for the A417 road scheme.
Birdlip village is badly affected by the current road; which is dangerous and noisy. Other routes
suggested, such as Option 12, would make this worse. The preferred plan (Option 30) has been
well designed and is the least damaging environmentally to the maximum number of people.


